



125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

February 19, 2016

The Honorable Steve Womack U.S. House of Representatives 1119 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-5713

Dear Congressman Womack:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your Constitutional amendment (H.J. Res. 9), authorizing Congress to prohibit the physical desecration of the flag of the United States.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE
National Executive Director

TJS:bc:tw

